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ADVICE SURGERIES 

Welcome to my monthly newsletter
following my first 100 days in office! As
part of my commitment to engage with
all constituents and members, I will be
emailing you a monthly update about
what I have been up to in Parliament and
in the constituency. 

October saw the first Labour budget for 14
years and we have begun a new chapter
towards making Britain better off and
rebuilding our NHS, public services, roads
and railways. Hopefully you will have seen
my Budget Newsletter, you can access it
on my Facebook page here.

Now I have my Office set up, I am starting to run advice
surgeries from November. I will be prioritising urgent
queries to begin with, but please contact me at
Juliet.Campbell.MP@parliament.uk if you have any issues
and I will be in touch. 
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Nicola Jenkins and Linda Fletcher from
the Open Water Education Network
(OWEN) shared their new water safety
book, Dog, Duck and Fish which will be
sent to every primary school in
Nottinghamshire over the next year.

 OPEN WATER EDUCATION
NETWORK

I met with the SATBBAG team and we discussed
the measures they are implementing to
support families affected by flooding, and how
I can support them in their plans.

STAPLEFORD & TROWELL
BOUNDARY BROOK ACTION

GROUP (SATBBAG)

STAPLEFORD FIRE STATION 50TH
YEAR CELEBRATION

IN PARLIAMENT AND IN BROXTOWE

I joined Stapleford Fire Station to celebrate its’
50th year in operation. I thoroughly enjoyed the
day, meeting various groups and fire and
water safety experts. I also met Fire Station
Manager, Gary Fordham (pictured), who leads
the exceptional team at Stapleford who
support the community in so many ways.



CARE AFTER COMBAT

I met with Gary Jones, a former
Stapleford firefighter and Mark
Jones his son. Gary rescued
this Dennis 1996 fire engine
from a field in Essex, and
decided to put it on display for
residents at its original home.

Enlighten the Shadows, a men’s mental
health charity spoke to me about their
work supporting and encouraging men
to talk about what they’re struggling with
and not suffer in silence. 

With Chetwynd Barracks at the heart of my constituency, I have a vested
interest in national defence and was delighted to attend and offer my support
at the Care after Combat reception. It was insightful to witness stories shared
by former veterans and understand how the team have been able to support
them navigating the justice system through one-to-one mentorship.

STAPLEFORD FIREFIGHTER
GARY JONES

ENLIGHTEN THE SHADOWS -
MEN’S MENTAL HEALTH CHARITY 



UK Parliament Week is an annual
event that helps people to learn all
about what parliament is, what it does
and how you can get involved. It’s a
great way to find out new things
about UK Parliament. If anyone is
organising an activity for this week,
please drop me a line. See
https://www.ukparliamentweek.org/
for details about packs and
information available.

I had the pleasure of meeting Deputy Prime
Minister Angela Raynor to champion the
Employment Rights Bill, marking a vital first
step in delivering the New Deal for Working
People.

It was an honour to celebrate the election of
Gary Godden as Police & Crime Commissioner
for Nottinghamshire following years of work
within the community. The evening was an
opportunity for us all to unite, collaborate and
mobilise within our community to build a better,
safer future for Nottinghamshire.

GARY GODDEN ELECTED AS POLICE &
CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE

NEW DEAL FOR WORKING
PEOPLE

UK PARLIAMENT WEEK
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Follow me on:

We are running the biggest ever conversation
about the NHS. Everyone is invited to contribute
to the conversation, whether an expert, health
professional or member of the public. This
exercise will help shape the government’s 10 Year
Health Plan which will be published in spring
2025. Go to the Change NHS website here to add
your thoughts https://change.nhs.uk/ 

OUR NHS: TOGETHER WE CAN
FIX IT

Subscribe to my newsletter
If you haven't already subscribed,
you can sign up here for regular
news and updates here.
Or you can scan the QR code here:

Juliet Campbell MP Juliet Campbell MPJOCampbell MP
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